
5. 2003/04 ANNUAL PLAN AND BUDGET PROJECT PROPOSALS 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining responses from business units in regard to its project 

proposals.  Members expressed concern at the usefulness of the information provided in the 
responses. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. To signal its issues of concern by way of further discussion between the Chairman, Community 

Advocate and available Board members with Business Unit representatives. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


